24 October 2016

Simon Mitchell-Wong CITY OF MELBOURNE
foi+request-2304-1a4852a7@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Simon,
Freedom of Information Request COR/FOI/00890

| refer to your application received 29 September 2016 (and application fee paid on 7 October
2016) in which you have requested a copy of the following document under the Freedom of
Information Act 1982 (the Act):

‘I request access to the audio recording of Future Melboumne Committee 20 September
2016. The recording is an official meeting and a matter of public record. Precedent exists for
all recent audio recordings of Future Melbourne Committee meetings to be made available
within days of the meeting. The meeting was recorded. As an official record of an official
meeting prior to a caretaker period (as all are), the audio must be made available”.

The audio you have requested is now available free of charge on Council’'s website, and can be
downloaded from:
http:/Awww.melbourne.vic.gov.au/about-council/committees-meetings/meeting-
archive/Pages/Future-Melbourne-Committee-20-September-2016.aspx

I trust this satisfies your enquiry and will arrange a refund of your $27.90 application fee (and
closure of your FOI file). Please provide a mailing address at your earliest convenience for us to
post your cheque.

If you have any questions, please let me know by 7 November 2016.

YOU(S sincerely,

Evvie Lambrianidis
Council Business Officer

Telephone 03 9658 9658

Fax 03 9658 8084
Email foi@melbourne.vic.gov.au

DM 10159067



